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April 2, 2025 

 

City Council 

 

Sent Via Email 

 

Dear Councilmembers, 

 

On March 25, 2025, Peter Butler delivered a petition, requesting a referendum on Ord 25-2, to my office.  

Ramsey County Elections conducted an examination of the petition and verified that the petition did 

not contain 2,000 valid signatures as required by Minn. Stat. 410.12 (subd. 7) for a referendum.  1550 

signatures were valid. 

 

A spreadsheet listing the insufficiencies will be provided to the petitioner and they will have an 

additional ten days to submit more signatures.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shari Moore, MMC 

City Clerk 

 
Cc: Peter Butler 
 


